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If any changes in the location and plans of the work are found necessary, revised plans
must be submitted to this office for approval as required by law, before work is initiated. It is
imperative that this office be notified two weeks prior to the commencement of construction, and

again upon completion of activities.

If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter or the enclosures, please |
contact Peter Clingan at 614-692-4654.

Sipeerely,

Rebecca A. Rutherford
Chief, North Regulatory Section

Enclosures
Copies Furnished w/ enclosures

Mz. Arthur Coleman

Ohio Environmental Protection Agency
Division of Surface Water

Post Office Box 1049

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Mr. Mark Epstein

Ohio Historic Preservation Office
567 East Hudson Street
Columbus, Ohio 43221-1130

Ms. Mary Knapp

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
6950 Americana Parkway, Suite H
Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068-4127

Mr. Michael Pettegrew

Office of Environmental Services
Ohio Department of Transportation
Post Office Box 899

Columbus, Ohio 43216-0899




